
Well, we did not quite make our deadline – better late than never?  

19432 Cartmill Dr. 

Bend, OR  9702-1962 

Dear Friends and Family,                                                        Saturday, December 27, 2008 

   
Merry 2007 Christmas from  
Prague, Czechoslovakia! 

January moonset from our 
Bend living room. 

Judy in February powder  
at  Mt. Bachelor Ski Area. 

Hope this New Year finds you happy and healthy.  We have spent a good year, as you see 
from John’s photos that track monthly escapades– mostly in and around Bend, Oregon.   

   
March: Darth Judy at the top of  

Mt. Bachelor Ski Area. 
John's shadow as he waits for 

April lifts at Mt. Bachelor. 
John dressed for May skiing 

the last day of ski season. 

Our big accomplishment this year was selling our Olympia House.  John had lived there since 
1976, and it was hard to leave all the wonderful memories (and to move all the stuff! )  

   
June skunk cabbage in bloom 

near Mount Hood. 
Judy on the driving range last 

July at Tetherow Golf Club. 
In August, the last day at  

3605 Overhulse Rd. 

Other news is that we took up a new sport – golf!  How did it happen?  We bought the lot 
adjoining ours and it came with a golf membership at Tetherow (which Golf Digest named  
“Best New Golf Course” of 2008).  So golfers now have an extra reason to visit us! 

   
Judy leads the Fox-Dobbs in 

September at Mt. Rainier. 
October Vine Maples  
near Mount Hood. 

A November bird nest on the  
Tetherow golf course. 

Please accept our best wishes for this New Year.  And please come visit us.  We love 
showing people around – you see from these photos how beautiful Bend and the Pacific 
Northwest are.  And please note our NEW ADDRESS: 


